
THE CHURCH OF ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA 

538 University Ave        PO Box 969 

Hot Springs, SD  www.StAnthonyHotSprings.org 

 

Parish Pastoral Staff 

Pastor:   Fr. Collins Igwilo      office#    605/745-3393  

     after hours / emergency #       605/745-3278              

CIgwilo@DioRC.org   

Deacons:     Dn. Tom Adams      605/890-0069 

      Dn. Craig Pearson      605/891-9164 

      Dn. Jim Hayes      605/770-3092 

Office Information 

Hours:     Mon.-Fri., 8A-5P      (closed for lunch 12-1)             

Bookkeeper/Secretary    Susie Hayes   605/745-3393 

  SoHillsCatholic@GWTC.net               

WEEKLY CALENDAR & MASS INTENTIONS 

ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA, HOT SPRINGS 

Third Week of Lent 
                    (Father Collins Igwilo in Hot Springs this week)  

3/03 – 05    Pastoral Ministry Days @ Terra Sancta 

3/04   Mon.    7:00A  LHs: Morning Prayer 

3/05   Tues.    7:00A  LHs: Morning Prayer     

3/06   Wed.    7:00A   Mass (Int: Gerry Slattery†) 

                        4:00P  Youth Program (Pre-K – 4) 

  6:00P  Youth Group (5-12) meal @     

6:00   followed by class @ 6:30  

                       6:30P  Open Hearts with Deacon Craig  

3/07 Thurs.   7:00A  Mass (Int: Liz’s church families)  

  6:00P – 8:00P Mercy Night   

3/08    Fri.     7:00A   Mass (Int: Sonia Clem)   

            5:00P Penance/Reconciliation (1hr) 

3/09   Sat.     7:30A   Mass (Int: Darlene Rivers†)  

                 followed by Eucharistic Adoration(1hr) 

  11:00A Penance/Reconciliation (1hr) 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

3/10   Sun.   10:30A   Mass (Int.: Jacob Candalino†) 

  ~ Second Scrutiny for Henley Sexton ~ 

  ~ Anniversary Reception for Daley’s ~ 

   
 Be sure to check out the new St. Anthony of            

Padua Catholic Church Facebook page! 

 

St Anthony Parish Monthly Social events after Mass: 

1st Sunday = Parish Potluck – bring a dish to share 

3rd Sunday = Coffee & Rolls – sponsored by Catholic 

   Daughters of America   

 

 Weekly Collection 2/24 – 3/01, 2024  TOTAL = $3,825.08 

 (Online giving of $166.08 is included in total above) 

General Collection        $ 3,378.08    Major Capital Fund $      357.00 

Adopt-A-Seminarian    $      30.00    Major Mercy Fund  $         3.00 

Votive Candles             $      52.00 

Special Collection – Black & Indian Missions          $       5.00 

 

    {Note: Avg. $4,289/week needed for FY24 budgeted income.} 

 Year to Date Totals –                    July 1 – March 1, 2024 
FUND    INCOME EXPENSE 

General Fund   $ 139,179.32      $  141,903.11 

Major Capital Fund  $ 139,231.34      $  140,590.59 

   (large portion of the Capital income/expense is from roof repair)   

Major Mercy Fund   $   2,441.95 $    1,853.41 

          (includes summer meals) 

Adopt-A-Seminarian   $   2,539.24         --- 

  (Annual Parish goal for Adopt-A-Seminarian is $2700) 

 

UPCOMING SPECIAL COLLECTIONS: 
All During LENT – CRS-Rice Bowls    
March 3 – Black & Indian Missions 
March 24 – Bishop’s Overseas Aid (CRS) 
March 29 – Holy Land (Good Friday) 

~ Thank you for your generosity ~ 
 

Pray ~ Pray ~ Pray 

March devotion is : “St Joseph”   
“Behold, the faithful and wise steward, whom the Lord set 
over his household.”          ~ Cf. Lk 12:42 
 

Never underestimate the power of prayer!! 
If you or someone you know is in need of prayers, please 

submit their name to the office and we will list them in the 

bulletin for 3 months. They can be relisted for an additional 

3 months if requested. 

For the personal intentions of: Barb Almich, Gail Bisser, 

Kristine Bogner, Earn Colgan, Pam Delk & family, Tonya 

Daunt, Kim Ford, Dcn. Jim Hayes, Bob Heiser, Pat Hupp, 

Bev & Mark Keffeler, Ed Madigan, Karen Muller, George 

Novotny, Jerry & Kay Oehlerking, David Preuhs, Marion 

Revell, Lee Roberts & family, Brenna Schmit, Shirley Sieg, 

Helaine Theisen, Fr. Andrzej Wyrostek, and all residents of 

Pine Hills RC, Seven Sisters LC, the State Vets Home, and 

the VA campus in HS.  

For the Repose of the Souls of: Lee Beem†, Bill 

Christman†, Rob Delk†, Diane Gross†, Shirley Hill†, Joe 

Janish†, Lawrence Larson†, Bishop Peter Muhich✠, Darlene 

Rivers†, Larry Roberts†, Robert Wilson†. 

 

DID YOU KNOW WE HAVE A HOMEBOUND MINISTRY?? If 
you know of anyone who is homebound and would like to 
have someone bring them the Holy Eucharist, please let 
Deacon Craig know and he can assign a  Eucharistic Minister 
to them. 

Give Electronically! www.StAnthonyHotSprings.org/give 

Create a profile with an e-mail address and a password, set-up a 

way to give, and begin giving electronically. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We are now collecting money 

for  Easter Lilies If you would 

like to donate $25.00 for an 

Easter Lily in memory of a 

loved one, please contact the 

Office or drop your donation in 

the collection basket.           

 

 

http://www.stanthonyhotsprings.org/
mailto:CIgwilo@DioRC.org
mailto:SoHillsCatholic@GWTC.net
http://www.stanthonyhotsprings.org/give


Upcoming EvEnts – mark yoUr 

calEndars   

 

 

Beginning at 6:00pm every Friday during Lent 

followed by a Soup and Bread meal. Please join us and 

make this prayerful journey part of your Lenten practice 

this year.  
 

MERCY NIGHT for LENT 

Hot Springs: 6p – 8p  March 7th 

Custer:      6p – 8p  March 14th 

 

Knights of Columbus Scholarship: The KC are offering a 
graduating high school senior boy the opportunity to 
apply for a $500 scholarship. Application deadline is 
April 1st, 2024. For an application or information 
contact Gary Palo at 605-745-6212 or 
palosrus@gwtc.net. 
 

  
We will be holding our annual St Patrick’s Day Corned 
Beef and Cabbage Dinner again this year! Sign-up 
sheets for donations of items and volunteering for 
jobs are posted in the Gathering Space. Any questions 
feel free to contact Bob Novotny @ 605-891-1996. With 
everyone’s help, we are looking forward to another 
successful year!      

Please Pray for our Catechumens & Candidates who 

will be receiving Sacraments soon: 

**We have three people in the RCIA program who will 

be coming into the church this Easter - Henley Sexton, 

Sahen Sexton and Tara Yeager. 

**We have six children who will be making their First 

Confession on Wednesday, March 6th and their First 

Communion on Corpus Christ, June 2nd. 

**We have eleven teens who will be receiving 

Confirmation on April 21st. 

Please keep them all in your prayers – that God may 

bless them with a deep and abiding faith and undying 

love for the Eucharist. 

 

 

THE CHURCH OF ST. JAMES 

310 3rd Ave 306 3rd Ave ~ PO Box 568       

Edgemont, SD          Shipping: 308 3rd Ave 

Bookkeeper: Dn. Tom Adams (605/662-7801 

       StJames@GoldenWest.net          (Office) 

 

WEEKLY CALENDAR & MASS INTENTIONS 

ST. JAMES THE APOSTLE, EDGEMONT 

Fourth Sunday of Lent  

3/10   Sun.  2:00A Mass (Int: Velta Adams†) 
  

Potluck Sunday: Join us at St James every third Sunday 

for potluck dinner immediately following Mass. Bring a dish 

to share and your appetite, everyone is welcome!    
 

In the charity of your prayers: Margo Anderson, Lcpl 

Braden Grill, Judy Porter, Elliot Salway, Linda Tidball, and 

Georgia Trundle. 
 

Edgemont Food Bank: Donate non-perishable food items 

by bringing them to the church building (main entrance 

doors). Thank you! 

 

EDGEMONT – MEN’S LENTEN BREAKFAST 

7:00AM:           March 9th – United Church 

March 16th – Bethel Church 

 

 

   Eucharistic Revival NEWs 
 

Visit www.EucharisticRevival.org for more information  
 

Eucharistic Gems~  He does not come down from heaven 

every day to lie in a golden ciborium: He comes to find 

another heaven which is infinitely dearer to Him – the heaven 

of our souls, created in his image, the living temples of the 

adorable Trinity!    ~ St 

Therese of Lisieux  

Lamb without blemish, have mercy on us! 

 

Stewardship Spot:  When Jesus asked the Samaritan 
woman for a drink of water, He opened the door for a 
life-changing relationship with Him. Scripture says her 
testimony drew many others to Him as well. We, too, 
must be ready to respond whenever and wherever the 
Lord speaks to us and be prepared for it to change our 
lives! 

 

St Anthony has a NEW KEYBORD/ORGAN. This was 

a very generous donation from a parishioner who wishes 

to remain anonymous.  THANK YOU SO MUCH  for 

your generosity!!  

  
 

St Patrick’s Day Dinner will 

be Sunday, March 17th. Mark 

your Calendar!!! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:StJames@GoldenWest.net
http://www.eucharisticrevival.org/

